
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sgcps.org 
 

 Advent Term 2020 Newsletter 3 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
 

“Walking together in the Light of Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The sun is shining and the children have made full use of 

our grounds. Lots of our clubs have restarted and it is 

great to see our school full of activity once again.  This 

week we held Pupil elections for our Head Boy and Girl. 

The Year 6 children participated in an election by 

casting their vote.  

We recognise that this is an important year for year 6 

and applications for secondary school close soon. 

Mr McLaughlin from Thomas Becket Catholic School will 

be delighted to show you around.  

Class teachers are introducing their children to the 

topics and you’ll soon receive the curriculum 

documents so you can share in their learning. Over the 

next few weeks we will be carrying out pupil 

assessments to establish baselines; results from these will 

be shared with you.  

I hope the weather continues to be glorious over the 

weekend. 

               Warmest Regards, 

Mrs Yuen 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Adventure Playground 

 

Autumn Term 

Term Starts: 

Thursday 3 September 2020 

Half Term: 

26 - 30 October 2020 

Term Ends: 

Friday 18 December 2020 

Spring Term 

Term Starts: 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term: 

Monday 15 - 19 February 2021 

Term Ends: 

Thursday 1 April 2021 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Monday 19 April 2021 

Half Term: 

31 May - 4 June 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 16th July 2021 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Term Dates 

 

Our Pupil Leadership Team 

 

 

The main symptoms of 

coronavirus (COVID-19) are: 
-a high temperature – this means you feel 

hot to touch on your chest or back (you do 

not need to measure your temperature) 

 

-a new, continuous cough – this means 

coughing a lot for more than an hour, or 3 

or more coughing episodes in 24 hours (if 

you usually have a cough, it may be worse 

than usual) 

 

-a loss or change to your sense of smell or 

taste – this means you've noticed you 

cannot smell or taste anything, or things 

smell or taste different to normal. 

It can be confusing trying to decide 

what is just a normal cold and what 

might possibly be something needing 

further attention – we hope this NHS 

information is clear. 

 

 

Congratulations to our Pupil Leadership Team! 

Following very exciting elections, Year 6 have voted for their Head 

Boy, Head Girl and their Deputies.  Well done to everyone 

involved, there were some really strong applications!  

Data Collection Sheets 
Thank you to all who have returned their children’s data sheets – if 

you haven’t managed to do so yet, please hand your completed 

sheet to the class teacher as soon as possible. 

Thank you! 

Covid 

Symptoms 

Mr Clarke has been busy again this week – have a look at 

our amazing pirate ship! The children love their 

playground. 


